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PLANS FOR UNC LIBRARY SCHOOL SUMMER TERMS OF 1952

The School of Library Science at the University has notified N. C. Libraries that
the two terms of summer school in 1952 will run from June 10 to July 15, and July 16
to August 20. Applications are now being accepted for all four programs offered by the
School: 1. Basic courses for school librarians meeting the state requirements of 18 semester
hours in library science. (Although designed to meet school needs, public library assist-
ants wishing basic courses in cataloging, reference, and young people’s book selection will
be admitted to these courses.) 2. Courses leading to the degree of Master of School
Librarianship. (Prerequisite, 18 semester hours of library science.) 3. Courses leading
to the B.S. in L.S. degree. 4. Courses leading to the M.S. in L.S. degree. (Prerequisite
20 semester hours of library science or equivalent experience.)

The following visiting faculty members have been secured for the Sumr.er Session:

Miss Jimmie Deck, Cataloger, Technical Library, TVA, Knoxville, Tenn.

Mrs. Carolyn Wicker Field, Librarian, Newcastle (Delaware) County Free Library.

Miss Norris McClellan, Assistant Professor of Library Science, Louisiana State University Baton Rouge-
Howard F. McGaw, Librarian, University of Houston, Houston, Texas.

Mrs. Louise Moore Plybon, Librarian, Eastover Elementary School, Charlotte.

Miss Jane B. Wilson, Supervisor of Elementary School Libraries, Durham.
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